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June 11, 1968
Don E.Crabtree
Route 1, Box 39
Kimberly, Idaho 83341

Dear Mr., Crabtree,

We very much appreciate your informative
letter, Your suggestion to contact the Denver
Museum for prepared casts of stone implements
I believe is a good one for us at this time of
our development.

We certainly want to keep the offer and
possibility of your visit to our campus in the
forefront of consideration although I'm afraid
this January would be too soon. Currently,
the Department of Anthropology here consists of
one professor, another on the way, the possibility
of a chairman sometime next year and no major
in the field., For these reasons it would be
wise to put off your coming until more people
could take advantage of studying with you. Budget-
ary limitation: this year also excludes'the
possibility of our acquiring your fine collection
of Paleolithic tools,

I read a fine review of your participation
in France ofthe "flake-off" with m'sieur F. Bourde.

Thank you again for the information, etc.
Hope to meet you sometime.

Elei Aw/wfwgz

) Karen Lockwood
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